PAR 3 CLUB

Minutes of AGM held 11 November 2014

- 1. Welcome: the chairman, Richard Hone, welcomed everyone to the meeting There were 59 members present.
- 2. Minutes of the AGM of 12 November 2013 were accepted as an accurate record.
- 3. Review of the Year: the secretary, Terry Nichol, reported that the club currently had a membership of 117. John Greenwood was the new treasurer. There were no other changes to the committee. There had been a particularly wide range of well organised and well supported monthly events. The club supported the Stroke Association this year.
- 4. Finance Report: the treasurer, John Greenwood, gave details of income and expenditure. The closing balance was £2403-07 and there was £936-50 in the charity fund. It was agreed to raise this to £1000.
- 5. Competitions Review: the chairman reported that the handicap review had been successful and the average SSS was now 54. Using ghost players, including in pairs events, had worked well. Richard praised Ron Coles for his efficient organisation of the many monthly events.
- 6. Christmas Party: Ron Coles reminded members that this would take place on Thursday 11 December 2014. There would be a seventies theme and the Ladies' Section would be joining in this year.
- 7. Committee: the chairman would appreciate some help with the development of the website. Any member with IT skills should contact Richard.
- 8. The chairman thanked the committee for their continued support and John Bolesworth thanked the committee for all they do for the club. There was warm applause.